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G.M. 507 and G.M. 508 

 

SUBMITTING FOR CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE ENHANCED 911 

BOARD, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE, COREY SHAFFER, FOR A TERM TO EXPIRE 

06-30-2018 AND A TERM TO EXPIRE 06-30-2020. 

 

Chair Kim, Vice Chair Ruderman, and Members of the Committee, thank you for the 

opportunity to testify before you on the confirmation of gubernatorial nominee Corey Shaffer to 

the Enhanced 911 Board.  The Department of Accounting and General Services recommends that 

Mr. Shaffer be confirmed for terms expiring on 06-30-2018 and 06-30-2020. 

 Hawaii Revised Statutes Section 138-2 requires that the Board shall have one member 

representing a communications service company providing wireless services.  Mr. Shaffer is a 

Senior Engineer with Verizon Wireless and his appointment to the two terms fulfill the statutory 

requirement for representation. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on this measure. 
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TESTIMONY ON GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE NO. 508 

 
TO THE HONORABLE DONNA M. KIM, CHAIR, 

AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE: 
 

 

   My name is Courtney Tagupa and I am the Executive Director for  
 
the Enhanced 911 Board of Directors (“Board”), Department of Accounting and General  
 
Services.  The Board thanks you for the opportunity to testify on Governor’s Message  
 
No. 508, regarding the appointment of Mr. Corey Shaffer to the Board. 
 
 
Mr. Corey Shaffer will continue the tradition of outstanding service that Verizon 
 
has provided since the inception of the Board.  Mr. Corey Shaffer is one of the youngest  
 
appointment to the Board and possesses highly desirable technical and engineering  
 
skills that will greatly assist the Board in accomplishing its responsibilities. 
 
 
The Board strongly supports the confirmation of Corey Shaffer to the Board.  Thank  
 
you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
 
  



GM-508 
Submitted on: 4/11/2018 10:28:02 AM 
Testimony for GVO on 4/18/2018 2:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Victor K. Ramos Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  



GM-508 
Submitted on: 4/17/2018 11:38:11 AM 
Testimony for GVO on 4/18/2018 2:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

John Jakubczak 
Testifying for Hawaii 
State E9-1-1 Board 

Support No 

 
 
Comments:  


	GM-508
	GM-508_DAGS
	GM-508_Enhanced 911 Board
	GM-508_Victor K. Ramos
	GM-508_John Jakubczak


